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There is a Government Policy that, as a country, we should be in a position to produce at least 60% of our food needs
from our own agricultural resource. Whilst I am not against solar farms per se I do believe that they should be placed in
areas of less productive land. If we continue to use some of the best agricultural land in the country for solar panels we will
eventually find ourselves in a position that we cannot meet the stated production figures for home produced food in this
country. Please reconsider the location and move the proposed works to less productive land.


